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DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE
ARMED FORCES SECURITY AGENCY
WASHINGTON 25, D. C. IN REPLY REFER TO

13 February 1951

v, Harold P, Edmundson
45533 West 18th Street
1os Angeles 19, Califormia

Dear Mr, Edmundson:

Thank you for your letter of § Pebruary and for the reports
which were inclosed, in particular the pre-publication copy ef
the first report on the language translation study,

As you surmised the report is of considerable interest te
me and after I have been able to peruse the report more carefully
I shall forward to ycu xy comments on the possibilities of its
practical use,

Meamwhile, I wish you success in your pre-doctoral work and
hope that you will continue to bring to my attention such mathe-
matical articles or projects as you think may be of interest to
e,

Sincerely yours,

WILLTAM F, FRIEDMAN
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